
From: "Leticia Gallegos" <leticia.gallegos@iapmo.org>
To: "Day, Kevin@DGS" <Kevin.Day@dgs.ca.gov>

"Russ Chaney" <Russ.Chaney@iapmo.org>
Date: 1/11/2016 10:15:47 AM

Subject: RE: Publication Contract for 2016 California Mechanical & Plumbing Codes

Please see the answers below. Feel free to contact me if you have additional questions.

Thank you,

Leticia Gallegos
Executive Assistant

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain confidential information that is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the sender. Please destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in 

any manner. Thank you.

Please consider the environment before printing this email þ

From: Day, Kevin@DGS [mailto:Kevin.Day@dgs.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 10:09 AM
To: Russ Chaney <Russ.Chaney@iapmo.org>
Cc: Leticia Gallegos <leticia.gallegos@iapmo.org>; Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>
Subject: Publication Contract for 2016 California Mechanical & Plumbing Codes

Good morning Russ, 

I hope the new year finds you well. I wanted to provide an update on the status of the publication contract for 2016. As you know we are working with the Department 
of General Services’ Office of Business Acquisition Services (DGS-OBAS) on the contract for the 2016 California Mechanical and Plumbing Codes. While DGS-
OBAS will be sending IAPMO the final contract directly, please contact me or Cynthia if you have any issues or questions. I was also hoping you could confirm the 
following information:

1. For the signature page, G.P. Russ Chaney (Executive Director) will be signing on behalf of IAPMO. GP Russ Chaney, Chief Executive Officer

2. Can you please confirm the mailing address to which DGS-OBAS may send the contract documents to IAPMO?

4755 E. Philadelphia St.
Ontario, CA 91761

3. To whose attention should the contract documents be addressed (e.g., yours, Alma’s, Leticia’s, etc.)? Leticia Gallegos, Executive Assistant

I appreciate your help with this!

Kevin Day
Staff Services Manager I (Specialist)
California Building Standards Commission
Phone 916.263.0355
Fax 916.263.0959

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email from the State of California is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any 
unauthorized review or use, including disclosure or distribution, is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this email.
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